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This issue of Anchored is dedicated to the memory

of Anthony Busby and all those who have tragically

lost their battle with addiction. Their lives were

precious, and their struggles are a reminder of the

devastating grip addiction can hold. Though their

journeys have ended, our mission to fight for those

still struggling continues.

In Memory

With the support of Anchor Ministries and Midway Baptist Church, we stand

together, committed to walking alongside men fighting to break free from

addiction. Your prayers, contributions, and involvement allow us to carry forward

this mission, offering hope, healing, and the love of Christ to those in need. May we

honor Anthony's memory and others by redoubling our efforts to bring freedom to

those still in the battle.

Thank You
We are so very thankful for the unwavering support and love shown by our MBC

family and all of you! Your faithful giving and volunteer efforts continue to impact

lives. Your generosity makes a lasting difference. We also extend a heartfelt thank you

to Dayspring Baptist Church for continually blessing our men and community with

food, meeting practical needs with such care. A special thank you to Bros. Jamie Boyd

and Ron Thomason for delivering without fail. Your partnerships in this ministry are

truly God's love in action. Thank you for walking alongside us!
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Anchor’s Year So Far &
Looking Ahead With Faith

As we celebrate the third anniversary of Anchor Ministries, we are filled with awe at God’s

abundant grace and provision throughout this past year. We rejoice in the work He has done in

the lives of the men we serve, transforming brokenness into hope and restoration. This past year

has been particularly notable for the ministry, with immeasurable blessings that have

underscored our mission to support men in addiction recovery through faith-based

rehabilitation.

This year, we rejoice in the success of three men who have completed their journey through

Anchor Ministries' program, emerging as transformed individuals committed to a life of sobriety

and faith. (2 Corinthians 5:17: “Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. The old has

passed away; behold, the new has come.”)  We will  be celebrating two more graduates by the

end of the year. Each graduate is a testament to God's grace, mercy redeeming power and love.

One of the standout achievements of this year has been God's provision of stable, consistent

employment opportunities for the Anchor men. We are deeply thankful to our partners at

Agricola Hardware and Barnett Millworks, and certainly our longtime faithful partner New

Creation Service, LLC.  These employers have not only provided jobs but also embraced our

mission by offering these men a supportive environment to thrive in their new lives. This

employment not only sustains them financially but also contributes to their sense of purpose

and dignity, which are essential for their continued recovery journey.

As we look forward, anchored in God's faithfulness and grace, Anchor Ministries remains

committed to expanding its impact and reaching more individuals in need of hope and healing.

Our third anniversary serves as a reminder of the lives transformed, families restored, and

communities strengthened through the power of Christ-centered recovery.

In all things, we give glory to God for His guidance, provision, and the countless lives touched

through Anchor Ministries. As we continue to walk alongside these men on their journey to

wholeness, we remain steadfast in our mission to shine the light of Christ in the darkness of

addiction, offering hope and a future rooted in faith.

If you would like to learn more about
Anchor Ministries and how to Support
us, please visit www.anchorlucedale.com,
scan the bar code or return your
donation in the enclosed self addressed
stamped envelope to start giving today!
We also have fundraisers from time to
time and invite you to check us out on
Facebook to stay up on what's going on.

How can I help?


